
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA)  

Minutes of April 17, 2015 
 SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
 Mariah Reynolds, President 
 Jennifer Lee, Vice President of Governance  
 Tyticka Hill, Budget Coordinator 
 Barbara McKinney, Recruitment Coordinator  
 Azseya Hamilton, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
 Aqueelah Abdullah, Social Activities Coordinator 
 
 SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT 
 Erzsebet Piros, Vice President of Events- Excused absence 
 
 ADVISORS PRESENT 
 Ivan Matthew, SEGA Advisor  
 Lisa Wallace, SEGA Advisor 
 Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 
   
 The meeting was called to order at 12:15pm 
     
 OLD BUSINESS 
 SUNY Spring Conference in Binghamton, NY on April 10 - 12, 2015 was a life changing, very positive and exciting experience for all that 
 attended. 

 
NEW BUSINESS 
SEGA Elections at the Damon City Campus will be held on Tuesday May 5th and Wednesday May6th, 2015 from 9am- 2pm and 
4pm- 6pm on both days in the student lounge on the 4th floor.  Positions up for election are as follows; President, Vice President 
of Events, Vice President of Governance and the Student Trustee.   Monroe Community College students should have their 
student I.D. with them when voting.    Ms. Reynolds, Mrs. Hill, and Ms. Hamilton have agreed to fill the role of the Elections 
Commissioners.  Elections Commissioners will carry out policy and work across a range of areas.  They want to ensure that the 
rules around all aspects of the election are as clear and simple as possible and in the best interest of the voters 
 
ADVISOR REPORT 
Ivan Matthew- Keep up the good work!   
 
Greg Wilson- Keep up the good work and good luck to all SEGA members that are running in the elections! 
 
Lisa Wallace- Good luck to all that will be running in the elections!  Enjoy your weekend! 

 
  The meeting adjourned at 12:35 
 
  Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant  


